

PO Box 171 Glenwood, MN 320-634-4855

www.popecountyfair.org popecofair@gmail.com

To our friends,

We consider your business an important part of what makes our area great! The best part about living in a small town is the sense of community, and the way we work together to accomplish amazing things. The Pope County Fair is the showplace of our community. It is a magical event where blue ribbon dreams and cotton candy memories take place. Families, friends and neighbors have been gathering at the fair for 131 years to enjoy the feelings of nostalgia, togetherness and excitement that happen only at the fair. Our fair is one of the few small free fairs left and it belongs to everyone and you are a huge part what it takes to make it great.

The fair is a volunteer run 501c3 non-profit organization and we count on the support of our community to make the event happen each year. We would love for you to join us in supporting the fair by displaying our logo proudly in your window. That vote of confidence is very important to us. Attached, please find some options we feel would be a great way for you to join with us in presenting a great family event. If one of these options will work for you, please return the enclosed partnership form by March 30, 2017. We would love to discuss any other ideas you have in mind. Thank you for your continued support! We'll see you all at the fair!

Pope County Agricultural Society Fair Board

Paul Koubsky- President Brent Gulsvig- Vice President

Jennifer Olson- Secretary Andy Aslagson- Treasurer

Laura Aaberg Stephen Andersen

Karen Brosh Nicole Folger

Peder Gerde Bette Paulzine

Haley Radil Matt Thompson